
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am further concerned at this DA as at the present size of 180 patrons, it is obviously going to be used for 
Weddings and major celebrations.
We have lived next door to the old Ripples Restaurant for many years, and the Summer period always saw these 
sorts of Celebrations, and the attendant noise was a constant upset to our enjoyment, which spread right along 
the beach front. Sometimes unbearable to us so much so that we would have a system of asking for major 
events so we could be away from our home at that time.
Please therefore refuse this huge sized restaurant so that this acoustical nightmare can’t happen again to spoil it 
for the whole Whale Beach environment.
Very sincerely 
John Molyneux 

Sent: 6/06/2022 3:33:18 PM
Subject: 231 Whale Beach Road, Whale Beach


